A Chara

At a meeting of South Tipperary County Council held on 13th December the following motion received the unanimous support of the members:-

“That in view of the recent European Court of Auditors report on the international sugar industry, this Council calls on the Government to consider measures which would result in Ireland reacquiring its sugar beat production quota and encourage the re-establishment of the sugar processing industry in Ireland and further that this Council would facilitate a meeting of interested parties with a view to progressing any proposal in this regard”.

I was asked to forward this motion to you for your attention.
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